
The Adelaide Pigeon Club-Australia's most exciting club!

 
Address all correspondence to  

The Secretary: Rolf Goodacre 

22 Wood Street, Kurralta Park SA 5037 

Ph 0405 507 031 

Address all payments to 

The Treasurer:  Adelaide Pigeon Club   

Penny Fretter 12 Spencer Street 

Mac Donald Park S.A. 5121 

Ph 0400 823 461 

Email the club at adelaidepigeonclub@hotmail.com 

Website information from 
www.adelaidepigeonclub.com.au 

 

 

                                                                                                  NEWSLETTER THE 

 
 

 

MAY 2023 NEWSLETTER 
 

The birds look terrific and have been working well. Tossing has begun with two short tosses from 5 and 

10 kilometres as the birds learn to enter and exit the trailer. Our next toss will be from 15 kilometres and 

after a few there we will gradually increase the distance with plenty of road work ahead in the next five 

weeks before the first race on 17
th

 June. 

 

The ETS rings will be fitted the last weekend in May and then the tosses will be available on Benzing 

One Loft Race. 

 

Another newsletter will be sent just before the first race. 

 
 

APC Committee 

Brian, Penny and Rolf 


